
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adventure Campus: 

Willowbrook 
 September Newsletter 

Heather Kavka                 ACWillowbrook@nbparks.org   847-521-0508 

Fallin’ into Fun 
 
        Welcome to Adventure Campus! We’ve had a lot of fun getting to know your 
kids these first weeks of school.  We’re starting to introduce more activities this 
month including Arts & Crafts, STEM, Gym games.  We will still be going outside for 
free time as long as the weather is nice.  Our current theme is Fallin’ into Fun so 
we’ll be doing a lot of nature & harvest activities.  The kids also showed their 
royalty when the created their crowns last week. 
 
       Please remember to contact us (email or text) if your child will not be 
attending.  The school’s computer system doesn’t talk to our computer system.   
 
      For the half day, if you kid is currently registered for Fridays, he/she is signed up 
to attend the extended hours.   
 
      If your kid is in AM care, please remember that we offer a small snack that is not 
enough for breakfast by itself.  A lot of the kids have still been hungry in the 
morning.  
 
     If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
                        

Heather       
  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Connect with us @ nbparks.org! 

9/23/22- Half Day of 

School 

 

9/26/22- No School 

Full day Park District 

Programs are available. 

Details are in Campus 

Chatter. 


